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Open - Short Term Rental Lottery Application 
 

Seal Beach, CA – The City of Seal Beach is accepting lottery applications for the short-term 
rental program. Short-term rental lottery applications must be completed and submitted by 
Wednesday, May 5, 2023. 
 
The recent City Council Ordinance 1701 allows one percent of homes in the Coastal Zone to 
obtain a short-term rental permit. Interested parties may learn more about short-term rental 
permits and download the lottery application from the City of Seal Beach website, or visit Seal 
Beach City Hall for hard copies at the Community Development counter. Short-term rental 
lottery applications must be submitted online to STR@sealbeachca.gov or in person to the 
Community Development Department by May 5,2023.  
 
The lottery draw is scheduled for May 10, 2023 at 9:00am in City Hall Council Chambers, 
and will result in a prioritized list of short-term rental permit candidates, and establishment of 
a wait list. Those selected as permit candidates will be instructed on how to complete the 
permit application. Lottery applicants do not need to be present at the drawing. 
 
For more information about the Short-term rental application process, contact the Community 
Development Department at (562) 431-2527 Ext: 1342 or send an email to 
STR@sealbeachca.gov 
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